
Public Notice for City of Kenai Water System 
Public Water System (PWSID #240448) 

 

BOIL WATER 
NOTICE  

City of Kenai’s water service connections located east of 
Beaver Loop Road.    

  
  
The Department of Environmental Conservation’s Drinking Water Program, in 
conjunction with the City of Kenai, has issued a boil water notice for all users of the 
City’s public water system for locations east of Beaver Loop Road.   
 
Due to a broken water main and a loss of pressure, the water system has 
an increased chance for microbiological contamination.   Therefore, 
users of the water system in the locations noted above should boil all 
water used for potable purposes for at least two minutes prior to use. 

 
This Boil Water Notice is being issued because of a broken water main, which has left a portion of the 
main line without water pressure.   Loss of water pressure can result in back-siphonage and infiltration 
of contaminated water into the distribution lines.  This increases the risk of bacteria or other micro-
organisms contaminating the water system.   The City of Kenai will restore the water pressure, 
disinfect and flush the water lines and have the water tested for bacteria.  This notice is to be posted in 
locations where the loss of pressure was experienced, and users of the water system in these locations 
should not use the water for any potable purposes until DEC and the City have announced that the 
water has been tested and determined to be safe to drink.  When water has been restored to your 
facility, please flush all your water lines (hot and cold water) thoroughly.   
 
This public health advisory is required by DEC and provided to you by the City of Kenai to help 
ensure that your health is protected.  For more information regarding this notice, please feel free to call 
the DEC office at (907) 262-3423 or call the City of Kenai Public Works office at (907) 283-8236 for 
more information.   Updates will be posted to the city’s website at www.kenai.city   
 
Notice issuance date:  January 8, 2020. 
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